
GM Recall of Vehicles with 6.2L V8 L87 Engine, 2021-2024 

The recall aƯects the following GM vehicles equipped with the 6.2L V8 (L87) 
engine, manufactured between March 1, 2021 and May 31, 2024:  

 2021-2024 Cadillac Escalade 

 2021-2024 Cadillac Escalade ESV 

 2021-2024 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 

 2021-2024 Chevrolet Suburban 

 2021-2024 Chevrolet Tahoe 

 2021-2024 GMC Sierra 1500 

 2021-2024 GMC Yukon 

 2021-2024 GMC Yukon XL 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 Advise customer of recall 
 Recommend OW-40 instead of OW-20  
 Advise customer to have vehicle inspected by authorized GM dealer or repair shop 

Important: Owners of non-recalled vehicles should NOT switch to 0W-40 oil  
as it could void their warranty. 

 

GM RECALL LOOKUP BY VIN 
 
https://www.gmc.com/ownercenter/recalls  
 

 

 


